Ms. Emma Yong

67-Sec- D,

New Lane Society

Toronto Canada

Dear Ms. Yong,

This letter is on behalf of Famine Helping Society regarding the fundraising for supporting a High School located in South Toronto. In this regard, we need your urgent financial help in the form of funds which means a lot to us as we need to buy uniforms and course books for the poor students.

Education is the right of every child and without your help; this will not be possible for our society to invest in this programme. So we are seeking your help to raise funds. You can donate any amount you want. Your small help will be beneficial to us in making the dream of education true for poor kids.

Kindly visit us at helpus@fundraisingassociations.com to pay online. You can directly contact us at 5743 685 6895 for any query.

Your immediate help in this regard will be highly beneficial.

Thanks & Regards,

Ricky Windsor

